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COLONIAL TRAMCAR RESTAURANT DEPARTURE POINT
SUNDAY 3RD ~ THURSDAY 14TH JANUARY, 2016
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Due to tram track maintenance,

The Colonial Tramcar Restaurant will be departing from and returning to
Tram stop # 8, Corner of Dudley and Peel Street, West Melbourne
(near Williams St, Opposite the Queen Victoria Market, Melway Ref. 2B A12 - see map below)

Public parking is available in the surrounding side streets and near the Queen Victoria Market.
Due to limited access to St Kilda, the route will vary from our regular scheduled trip.
There will be no changes to our departure times.

Please contact our office on 03 9695 4000 or email
reservations@tramrestaurant.com.au should you require assistance.
For urgent assistance, please contact our Restaurant Manager on 0411 880 943.
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated and we apologise for any inconvenience.

Please note this alternative departure point is for all trips from Sunday 3rd ~ Thursday 14th of January 2016 ONLY.
From Friday 15th of January all services will depart from our regular departure point on Normanby Road, South Melbourne.



